## X. RPO Update

Ms. Jernigan provided a brief update on the RPO program and stated that she sent out reminders to managers and clerks to have TAC members appointed/re-appointed. She also told members that she would be reminding them to complete ethics requirements early next year.

## **New Business**

There was no new business.

## **Adjournment**

Ernest Lankford adjourned the meeting. The next meeting is Wednesday, December  $21^{th}$  at 10:30 pm at PTRC.

Steve Yokeley, Chair

Transportation Advisory Committee

Elizabeth Jernigan, Secretary

Northwest Piedmont Rural Planning Organization